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NSW Department of Education  
Level 8, 259 George Street Sydney NSW 2000    GPO Box 33 Sydney NSW 2001     T 02 9273 9200  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

DOC22/482295 

Michael Cassel  
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 

9 June 2022 

Dear Mr Cassel 

Pendle Hill High School (SSD 9579147): Notification of Compliance in 
accordance with condition A30 

I refer to SSD Application 9579147, upgrades to Pendle Hill Public School, approved 
on the 24 August 2021. 

In accordance with condition A30 of the Development Consent, the Department of 
Education writes to notify the Department of Planning and Environment that 
within three months of the submission of an Independent Audit under condition 
C41 or C42, the strategies, plans and programs required under this consent have 
been reviewed. 

The document has been reviewed by the Project Team and the Statutory Planning 
Team at School Infrastructure NSW. 

The Department of Education hereby submits the above document to the 
Planning Secretary for their information. 

Yours sincerely 

Katy Johnson  
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 


